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1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 8:29 AM
To: Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net>, Stan Muhr <minrecinc@gmail.com>

Stan and Jim - 

Please see attached adequacy letter.  There is one item for you guys to take care of before the Division can approve SL-
07 for the North Thompson Creek Mine.

Perhaps one of you guys can write a short letter and have a representative of the land company sign it.

Let me know if you have comments or questions.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113   |   Cell 720.601.2276

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

NT_Crk_DRMS_adequacy_SL07.pdf
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September 23, 2021 

 

Jim Stover, P.E. 

J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 

2352 North 7th Street, Unit B 

Grand Junction, CO  81501 

 

Re: North Thompson Creek Mine, Permit C-1981-025  

Preliminary Adequacy Review of Bond Release Application No. 7 (SL-07)  

 

 

Dear Mr. Stover: 

 

Because ponds at the North Thompson Creek Mine are to remain as permanent impoundments, provisions for 

sound future maintenance by the permittee or landowner must be made, per Rule 3.03.1(3)(c).  Please provide 

to the Division a letter from the landowner, North Thompson – Four Mile Mineral & Land Corporation, stating 

that they intend to continue to maintain the ponds to prevent pollution of North Thompson Creek in the future. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 

720.601.2276.  

 

 

Regards, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

Cc via email:  Minrec, Inc.   

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:Rob.Zuber@state.co.us

	email
	NT_Crk_DRMS_adequacy_SL07

